
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

5 October 2023 
 
Dear Parent or Carer, 
 
RE: GCSE Drama Evaluation Exam and Portfolio (First Draft) Submission 
 
I am writing to inform you of your child’s Drama Evaluation Exam which will take place 
during period 1 and 2 on Thursday 19 October 2023. It is a 90 minute assessment 
where students will have to work under exam conditions, evaluating their recent 
Devised performance.  
 
Each student will be expected to bring 2 sides of A4 notes into the assessment where 
they will be able to use these notes to help them conduct their evaluation. The exam 
will be completed on a computer with spell check turned off. 
 
Any missed lessons from other subjects are the student’s responsibility to catch up on 
and their teachers have been informed of this. 
 
Students will also need to submit their first draft portfolio to their class teacher by 
Tuesday 10 October. Any students who would like extra support with the portfolio can 
attend an extra session next week on Monday 9 October after school. 
 
This exam is worth 10% of your child’s overall grade, so it is essential that they are 
present. 
 
If you have any concerns regarding the above dates or if you have any questions about 
any of these sessions then please do not hesitate to contact me via the following email 
address: office@driffieldschool.org.uk. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 
 
Mr A Colley 
Head of Drama 
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